
 

 

 

 

 

Algebra & Geometry EOC Bootcamps   
  

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
  
As we approach the testing season, all students at Fort Pierce Westwood Academy are hard at work to 
prepare for upcoming end-of-course exams.  To help students reach their fullest potential on these 
important state exams, FPWA is excited to invite your student to attend our after-school End of Course 
Exam Bootcamps.  
 

These bootcamps, for students in Algebra 1 and Geometry, will be provided free-of-charge and will 
provide an opportunity for students to receive small-group instruction and practice with the same style 
of questions that will be asked on their state exams.   
 

The bootcamp sessions will be run twice a week (Mon/Wed or Tues/Thurs) from 2:00 - 4:00 pm, 
beginning March 2. For students requiring transportation, an activity bus will depart the school at 
5:00pm (bus stop locations to be announced).  
 

Please choose from the options below so that we can ensure there are materials for all students and 
return the detached portion to your student’s Algebra or Geometry teacher by Friday, February 28th.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Joseph Lezeau  
Proud Principal  
Fort Pierce Westwood Academy  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Student Name: _____________________________    Algebra/Geometry Teacher ________________  
 
Parent Signature: ________________________          Parent Phone Number: ______________________  
 
Please select one choice from each the following options below:  
 

1)   Student tutoring attendance:      Will be attending _____         OR           Will not be attending _____   
 
2)   Days that work best:                      Mon /Wed   _______              OR           Tues/Thurs_______                 
 
3)   Transportation Choice:                  Pick Up _________                  OR            Activity Bus ________ 

 


